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June 14, 2019

VIA EMAIL AND CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

U.S. NRC Region I

2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attn: Penny Lanzisera

Re:  Greenwich Hospital
License No. 06-09522-01

Ms. Lanzisera:

In response to your email dated June 13, 2019, please see below:

GHA (licensee) affiliated with YNHHS thru GHCSI in 1998, and that same year
GHA changed the name of its corporate entity to Greenwich Hospital (GH). In 2016,
GHCSI merged into GH (formerly known as GHA) with the surviving company after the
merger being GH. Licensee will continue to oversee day-to-day operations under the
authority of a Board of Directors established by the merged and affiliated companies. The
Board of Directors has ultimate decision-making power, control, and authority over the
licensee’s operations. Please change licensee name to Greenwich Hospital. The affiliation
with YNHHS does not need to be included in the hospital’s licensed name.

Please let me know if you need any further information.

On behalf of YNHHS and GH,

Norman Roth
President & CEO
Greenwich Hospital

Executive Vice President
Yale New Haven Health System

cc: Michael Mink, M.S., Radiation Safety Officer
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